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To:
All reviewers:  Marge Schmuckal; Dan Goyette; David Margolis-Pineo; Tom Errico; Keith Gautreau; Jeff Tarling 

Cc.
Barbara Barhydt 
From:

Jean Fraser
Date:

March 3, 2010



Additional information submitted for the following project:

Application ID #:  

2007-0138

Project Name:

Tow Lot; John Vance

Project Address:

355 Warren Ave

As this is the final review of a few details, I would be grateful for final comments by next week if possible ie March 10th.

I believe these plans address the last few details that were of concern to reviewers, as identified in the attached e-mail from Jim Fisher.
I also attach the draft APPROVAL LETTER in the hopes that we can issue an approval in the near future-  please let me know if you feel any additional conditions are warranted:

Possible issues for conditions:

1. Prohibition on backing out onto Warren Ave as included in the approval for the project opposite;

2. Noting of Bill Clarks comments that the survey does not match the original subdivision and the “block” is shorter;

3. Something about the house not approved as part of this site plan;

4. Something about the fence along Saville being outside the property of John Vance and that an easement needs to be agreed with the City since the fence is technically within the ROW;

5. Reference to the catchbasin in Saville;

6. Confirmation that this is a moratorium street and the date when that moratorium ends.

Thanks

Jean
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